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HWS in Rome – Photo & Video Exhibition

On Saturday, November 20, 2022, our Fall 2021 HWS in Rome program students will exhibit their
photo projects for their Imaging Rome course.

Taught by Professor Christine Chin, the class uses contemporary imaging technologies to observe,
capture, and artistically interpret Rome.

Students will present a variety of works including street photography and recreated works of art.

 

Students will also show their video projects on food systems and work on urban-placemaking from
their Italian Food and Culture course.

 

The event is not open to the general public but we may allow some free entries depending on space
limitations due to COVID restrictions. Please email us at gustolaboffice@gustolab.com if you are
interested.

 

We will be also be live streaming the event on our Instagram channel (@glinstitute) at 6pm Rome
Time. Join us online!
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